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IMC’s federal sponsor is inviting small and medium-sized manufacturers (SMMs) to
a  special  webinar  for  SMMs  to  help  shape  the  future  of  U.S.  advanced
manufacturing strategy on Jan. 12, 2022 from 3-5 p.m. EST. The National Science
and Technology Council (NSTC) Subcommittee on Advanced Manufacturing is in the
process of updating the National Strategic Plan for Advanced Manufacturing. The
plan will  improve  government  coordination  and provide  long-term guidance for
federal programs and activities in support of U.S. manufacturing competitiveness,
including advanced manufacturing research and development over the next five to
ten years.

NIST,  as  the  co-chair  of  the  NSTC  subcommittee,  is  facilitating  a  series  of
roundtables, concurrent with an RFI. The intent of the Jan. 12 webinar is to gather
public input from SMMs that may be used in developing the National Strategic Plan
for Advanced Manufacturing.

Part ic ipate  on  January  12th  us ing  th is  l ink .  B lueJeans  meet ing
information:  https://bluejeans.com/911195551/3791
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